
Alemany Corridor Safety Project 
Developing near, mid, and long-term safety improvements for Alemany Boulevard 

SFMTA.com/AlemanySafety

With coordination and funding through the SFCTA’s Neighborhood Transportation Improvement Program (NTIP), 
Supervisor Safai has committed to identifying safety and accessibility improvements on Alemany Boulevard between 
Sickles Avenue to Rousseau Street. Through this effort, the SFMTA will work with the community in developing near, 
mid and long-term safety recommendations for the corridor. 

Project Goals:

 » Reduce the number of traffic incidences among those who walk, bike and drive on the corridor

 » Recommend near, mid and long-term safety improvements for Alemany Boulevard

Project Background and Context 

Every year, dozens of people are killed and hundreds more are seriously injured in San Francisco traffic crashes. Vision 
Zero is a commitment by the City of San Francisco to end all traffic deaths. Segments of Alemany Boulevard are also 
on the city’s High-Injury Network, the 13 percent of streets that account for 75 percent of severe injury and fatal traffic 
collisions. 

Next Steps and Timeline 

To sign up for email updates and to learn more about the project, please visit: SFMTA.com/AlemanySafety

Over a five-year period between October 2014 to 
September 2019, there were 145 reported injury collisions, 
of which one was fatal. A large majority, about 80 percent, 
involved collisions between vehicles. 90 percent of all 
reported collisions occurred at intersections, while the 
remaining 10 percent happened midblock. 
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corridor (January to March 2020)


